
Thank you for your generous in-kind donation to KindWorks. Whether your donation was of fresh produce
or other food, furniture or household goods, musical instruments, computers or school supplies, it helped
to provide support to our neighbors in their time of need, helping KindWorks realize our shared vision of a
kinder, stronger community in which all can more easily thrive and succeed. We thank you very much!

Now that you’ve found KindWorks, we invite you to follow us on Facebook at
www.facebook.com/DoKindWorks/ and to explore our website at www.DoKindWorks.org/. If you are
local, we also encourage you to join us at one of our many projects. And if you are not local, you can now
participate on some of our online community projects, like our KindSoup For The Soul. We hope that you
join us whenever it is convenient, and often!

Our entire leadership team thanks you for your support!

Sincerely,
Susan Burkinshaw
Treasurer

Date donated and list of Items Donated (value to be set by donor):

Please retain this letter as your official tax receipt.

KindWorks is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization. Our federal tax ID is 26-2394925.
No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

The full value of your donation may be tax-deductible (please consult with your tax advisor).
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